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17th January 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 1 Secret Cinema - Thursday 8th February 2024 

We are planning an amazing Secret Cinema experience for the children in Year 1. The Secret Cinema will take 
place on Thursday 8th February 2024. This experience will take place after school and finish at 5.45pm. 
Collection will be from the Oak Building main door. The children will have the opportunity to vote for their 
choice of film before the evening.  

The children can bring their pyjamas and a blanket to school and will change into them after school. There will 
also be popcorn and drink provided.  

The cost of the Secret Cinema will be £2.00 per child. If you would like your child to take part in this experience, 
please pay via the ‘Trips’ section on Arbor. 

In the unlikely event that costs cannot be covered by contributions, the Secret Cinema will be cancelled. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Sonia Bishop 
Year 1 Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


